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Dear Colleagues,

The link below contains more documents that you may find interesting and informative.

https://csi-covid19.github.io/CCFS/Mar-SpecialMeeting/

The CUNY Board of Trustees is holding a Brooklyn Borough Hearing on Monday, March 14th. All members of the CUNY community are encouraged to send comments to the Board of Trustees. 

https://www.cuny.edu/wp-content/uploads/sites/4/page-assets/about/trustees/borough-hearings/brooklyn/BKBHnotice0321.pdf

The Board of Trustees are receiving comments until Monday March 15 at 11PM. If you want to send testimonies s to the BoT, please submit them to the following Dropbox link:

https://www.dropbox.com/request/0xvwRgxcnPQ993MVTVFf​

Thank you.
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